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 Apparel Export Industry congratulates Prime Minister for historic third 
consecutive term & for his vision of enhancing support to export industry 

  
-         Garment Industry looks forward to the bold reform measures and inclusive 
sustainable growth 

  
10th June 2024; New Delhi/ Gurugram: Shri Sudhir Sekhri, Chairman AEPC 
congratulates Hon’ble Prime Minister Shri Narendra Modi for his historic third 
consecutive term. Shri Sekhri said, “Prime Minister’s forward- looking, growth- 
oriented and progressive vision has built a strong fundamental for India to take leap 
into the future.   
  
Further Chairman AEPC stated, “The convergence of positive domestic outlook with 
favourable political regime will provide a conducive ecosystem for business in India 
in the years to come. The Modi Government’s third term clearly sets the stage for 
bold reforms that Industry has been waiting for.” 

  
Shri Mithileshwar Thakur, Secretary General AEPC while congratulating the Hon’ble 
Prime Minister stated that at this juncture when India is all poised for robust growth 
and investment, the political continuity will provide stability, predictability and 
continuity in the policy regime.  India’s aspirational goals will be fulfilled under his 
dynamic leadership and we will be a witness to the emergence of a stronger nation, 
he added. 
  
Shri Sekhri thanked the government for the continued support to the apparel 
industry and looked forward to the glorious inning of the new government. “This 
industry will keep reaching many more milestones under the PM's leadership and 
continue creating new avenues by providing employment to large number of 
people, especially women,” Chairman AEPC added. 
 


